
 
 

MEETING PAPER  

 

Subject: Support for Double Yellow Lines on Huntingdon Close to Grayson Avenue  

Meeting: Planning Committee  

Date: 22nd August 2024 

 

CONFIDENTIAL/NON-CONFIDENTIAL 

 

Details 

This had originally been addressed to East Suffolk Council who explained they required the 

support of their Town Council first before an approach could be made to Suffolk Highways. 

 

The below email was received from a member of the public: 

 

The area this concerns is the corners of Huntingdon Close, Pakefield, NR33 7BN out to 

Grayson Avenue, Pakefield, NR33 7BB.  The majority of people who park in Huntingdon Close 

are elderly and there are a lot of vans, and in term time, parents’ cars at drop-off times, who 

park so close to the corners on Grayson Avenue, that it can be very dangerous to pull out of 

Huntingdon Close on to Grayson Avenue. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


